Dear Parents,

We have been learning about cultural differences within our community. As part of this topic each student in our class is going to give a presentation telling about one of their family traditions. As a class we will discuss things that are similar and different among the traditions we hear about from each of the students. Please help your child prepare for this presentation by going over the following questions.

- What is one of our family traditions?
- What do we do?
- How did this tradition start?
- When did it start?

Presentations should take about 5 minutes and	will	be
shared in class on		

Thank you,